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                               4th June 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Sports Day – Tuesday 11th June 2024 

Our Sports Day takes place on the above date and parents are invited to attend the morning 
activities which will take place from 9.15am on the field. Please arrive at the school field from 
8.45am where a carousel of team games will kick off our sports day events. The children will rotate 
around a variety of short activities in their class groups where they complete activities to earn points 
for their houses. At 10.15am all children will return to school for a short toilet break, returning at 
10.30am to begin the running races. The children will be competing against each other to earn 
points for their house teams and points will be totalled to find the current leader. The winning house 
will receive the Sports Day trophy at the end of the day following team games in the afternoon 
which will take place at school. 

 

At the end of the morning running races (approx. 12.10pm) the children will return to school for a 
toilet break and to collect their lunches. We are pleased to warmly welcome you all to enjoy a picnic 
lunch with your children on the field at 12.15pm. Please bring your picnic blankets to sit on. Lunch 
will finish at approximately 12.50pm for children to return to their teachers for registration and to 
give parents who are attending the Buryfield’s Sports Afternoon time to make their way there.   

 

• Please send children to school in PE kit in the colour of the house they represent and make 
sure they have a water bottle, hat and sun cream applied.  

• There will be NO hot dinner options on this day. There will be a picnic option available which 
will be either a cheese or ham roll.  

• Parents are encouraged to bring their own seating if needed.   
 

We hope you can support us in a successful Sports Day 2024 and please join us in keeping fingers 
crossed on the weather! 

 

Yours sincerely, 
  

  
 Sarah McGillivray  
Headteacher 
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